RONALD L. BOOTH, M.Sc.
CH2M HILL
115 Perimeter Center Place, N.E.
Atlanta, GA. 30346
Phone: (770) 604-9182 Ext. 409
E-mail: rbooth@ch2m.com

March 29th, 2000

Dear Sir or Madame:

This correspondence is a letter of recommendation for Mr. Fabrice Caporal. I have had the pleasure of
knowing Fabrice for the past two years, and find him to be an outstanding young man. Fabrice was
responsible for developing and implementing a major Web-Based Information Management System for
the Navy’s Remedial Action Contract. This is a seven year 250 million dollar contract with the U.S. Navy.
Fabrice constantly strives for perfection in his professional responsibilities, and I find this to be a huge
plus. On all the projects (small and large) that I have worked with Fabrice on, he has always provided
timely and excellent service. In addition to his outstanding professional demeanor, he is also very
accomplished on the intricacies of programming and implementing Web-Based computer systems and
tools.

Fabrice would be an excellent candidate for any professional or academic opportunity related designing,
developing and implementing Web-Based computer information systems. He routinely seeks to enrich his
professional experiences, thereby improving his chances for success in the future. Based on the
aforementioned, I would strongly recommend Fabrice as a computer information system consultant and
resource.

I trust that this letter will convey to you my feelings about the professionalism and excellent standards that
I’ve known with regard to Fabrice. If you have questions, concerns, or comments, please don’t hesitate to
contact me.

With Best Regards,

Ronald L. Booth
Information Solutions Manager



